
RADON STATE DATA EXCHANGE WORKGROUP  
SEPTEMBER 14TH, 2011 – 2:00 PM –3:00 PM (EDT) 
CONFERENCE CALL INFORMATION:  1-866-299-3188; 202-343-9427 
 
In Attendance: 
R1 CT – Lynn R6 George CDC  
R2 Larainne 

NJ –  Anita, Herb 
R7 IA – Rick EPA Lou 

Peggy  
R3 PA – Bob R8 CO – Chrys 

UT - Christine 
  

R4 FL – Jorge 
NC – Catherine 
SC - Aimee 

R9 NV - Susan   

R5  R10 WA – Mike 
OR – Brett 

  

 
Welcome and Review 
 
Peggy Bagnoli welcomed the workgroup and provided a brief summary of the August 31st workgroup 
conference call.  The call focused on developing ideas on the Open Space session at the National Radon 
Conference in Orlando.   
 
Ideas for the 2011 National Radon Training Conference Open Space 

• Who’s going to Disney World?:  Peggy asked the workgroup who planned on attending the 
upcoming conference.  Of those participating, all mentioned that their state will be represented 
at the conference.  NJ mentioned that their attendance is still pending approval. 

• Attending CRCPD Training:  About half of the states on call mentioned that they would attend 
the CRCPD sponsored training on Airflow Dynamics in Buildings on Sunday afternoon. 

• Open Space:  The workgroup decided that in order to maximize the time of all who may 
participate in the open space, we need to focus on getting states and labs to buy-in on 1) 
standardizing data collected and submitted and 2) participating in CDC’s pilot program.  Peggy 
will send a summary of our objectives and list of potential titles for the Open Space session for 
workgroup review and approval.  Folks emphasized the need for personal invitations for labs 
and CDC in order to have a productive discussion. 

 
Next meetings are scheduled for September 28th and October 12th.  


